
Dear House Rules Committee, 
 
I strongly urge all members to to vote NO on SB 870 because it is a betrayal of a small states like Oregon 
in favor sending our electoral votes and our influence over the Presidential Election to giant States like 
California, New York, Illinois, Texas, and Florida - and Oregon will be ignored.    We should never bow 
down or be subservient to any other state.The voice of Oregon's voters should come first for 

anyone claiming to represent its voters.  If you're confused about this and still planned support 
SB870, then please contact me and I am certain I have use I can share with you that will 
change your mind. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Kevin Hoar 
Portland, Oregon 
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